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May 7,1999

Dear Ms Sorensen,

On April 23,1999 I photographed the Yellow-footed Gull at
Wahweap, Glen Canyon National Recreation Area,AZ. Since this
bird was also observed by the original observers at Lone Rock
on Lake Powell in Utah, I thought to send you one of the photo-
graphs for the U0OS Records Committee.

This bird was originally found by Chuck rLafue, John Spence,
and two others. Gary Roseberg and I saw it several days later
on the 23rd. As far as I know, it has not been relocated since

then.
Sincerely,

i Mark M Stevenson
; 4201 E Monte Vista Dr J207
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